
 SKAGIT COUNTY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

 NOTICE OF DECISION 
Modification to Administrative Special Use Permit Application ASPU92-039                                                   

For Josh & Kelsey Lott  
File #PL18-0621 

 
Notice is hereby given that on March 26, 2019 Skagit County approved a Modification to 

Administrative Special Use Permit ASPU92-0039 (Temporary Manufactured Home to 
accommodate the housing needs of a disabled or elderly family member) submitted by Josh & 
Kelsey Lott. The modification allows for the continued use of existing manufactured home 
(approved under ASPU92-0039) for use by a different family member needing care. The 
application was reviewed and found to be in compliance with Skagit County Code (SCC) 
14.16.320 and SCC14.16.900(2)(a).  
 
The project is located at 14438 Josh Wilson Road, within a portion of Section 33, Township 35N, 
Range 03 E W.M., situated within Skagit County, Washington P35322.  

 
The application was deemed complete as of January 8, 2019.  The Notice of Development was 

published and posted on the property on January 10, 2019. 
 
Pursuant to Skagit County Code 14.06.200, the Notice of Decision shall be forwarded to parties of 
record, the applicant and other applicable parties of interest.  
 
The applicant and/or a party of record may appeal the decision of the Administrative Official to the 
Skagit County Hearing Examiner pursuant to the provisions of Section 14.06.110(7).   Parties with 
standing to appeal must submit the appeal form and appeal fees to the Planning and Development 
Services within 14 calendar days of the date of this decision pursuant to SCC 14.06.110.  
 

Appeals must be submitted by:           April 9, 2019 
Transmitted to the Skagit Valley Herald:      March 26, 2019 

Please publish:                        March 28, 2019 
 

Annie Matsumoto-Grah 
Associate Planner 
Skagit County Planning and Development Services 
1800 Continental Place  
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

(360) 416-1349 
Lott.anniemg.03.29.19 

 

 
 


